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Words of Wisdom: 

BICCC is a recipient of 

funding by: 

Upcoming Days to Remember: 

 December 23rd -January 3rd: BISD Winter Break (No School) 

 BICCC will be CLOSED the following days for the winter holidays: Dec 23rd-

Jan 3rd. 

 BISD & BICCC will resume regular operations January 6, 2025 

 BISD will be Closed (No School) January 20th for MLK Jr. Holiday 

 BICCC will be CLOSED January 20th, for Staff Training. 

One Call For All: 

Holidays bring about the spirit of giving and many of our families ask us how they can con-
tribute in a meaningful way. In December we ask you to donate to BICCC through One Call 
for All (the red envelope). These donations benefit the centers in numerous ways by letting 
us purchase special activity equipment, host guest speakers and expand our curriculum. 
Funding has been cut in numerous areas and your help allows this great non-profit to do the 
amazing things we do. Many Thanks-Shelley Long (BICCC Executive Director) 

Don’t have a red envelope?  You can donate on our website at www.biccc.org or through   
One Call for All’s website at www.onecallforall.org (you can find us “BICCC” in the Non-
profit Directory). Thank you! 

December Wishes from: Bridgette S., Kathryn & Sara 

Northwest weather can be full of surprises! Emergency and poor weather conditions 

occasionally arise, which may require delays, closures or changes in operating hours.  

In case of these untimely circumstances, please have a family plan covering actions 

to take in emergency situations.  Update your family phone numbers if changes occur 

and assure that emergency contact information is up to date. 

If any closure or emergency occurs, we will notify you as soon as we possibly can. 

We will Mailchimp or BICCC email parents for now, but we’re working on getting 

another form of notification system up and running. (More to come with it). 

Weather Watch!: 

Thank You!: 
We would like to offer our sincere thank you to everyone who came out and celebrated 
our 50th anniversary with us at our Festival 50 Celebration! 

We truly appreciate all your love and continued support of our wonderful organization. 


